
 
 
 

 
 
 

EXECUTIVE MANAGER WORKS  
 

 
An exciting opportunity exists for an Executive Manager Works at the Shire of Pingelly. This 
is a senior leadership position reporting to the Chief Executive Officer and is responsible for 
the Shire’s infrastructure worth approximately $150 Million. This is an excellent opportunity for 
an experienced local government professional to progress their career into executive 
management.  
 
The successful candidate will have engineering or operational qualifications, or at least five 
years’ demonstrated experience in an engineering environment within Local Government.  
You must be highly motivated and team focussed. A high level of written and verbal 
communication skills, an understanding of HR management, conflict resolution, OSH, Local 
Government Act and Function will be highly regarded. A hiring decision will be made on best 
fit for the team as well technical ability.  
 
A total salary package up to $168,600pa for a three to five year contract will be negotiated, 
dependent on qualifications, skills and experience. This includes a cash salary between 
$90,000 to $120,000pa, up to 15% superannuation, five weeks’ annual leave, together with 
private use of an executive vehicle and subsidised housing is available. A relocation allowance 
is available.  
 
The Shire of Pingelly offers a busy team environment with all staff being multi skilled and 
provides the opportunity to build a career path in local government.  The town of Pingelly offers 
a safe rural lifestyle with good shopping and great sporting facilities together with a primary 
school and bus connection to the regional high school. Pingelly is located just 90 minutes 
south east of Perth in the Southern Wheatbelt.  
 
Applicants must include a covering letter detailing relevant experience and qualifications, and 
a resume that includes two work related referees and contact details.  Applications addressed 
to the Chief Executive Officer, Shire of Pingelly and marked “Confidential – Executive Manager 
Works”, must be received by 4.00pm on Monday 16 January 2023. 
 
Instructions for lodgement of the application, the application process and position description 
are included in the application package.  
 
Potential applicants are encouraged to contact Andrew Dover, Chief Executive Officer on (08) 
9887 1066 to discuss the position requirements and opportunities for this exciting position.  
The position description is available at www.pingelly.wa.gov.au 
 
 

http://www.pingelly.wa.gov.au/

